
Parley’s Canyon Boulevard to City Limits (2930 South)

Overview

Project Value

Stay Informed

Thank you to the residents that provided feeback for this important project. Beginning this spring, we’ll 
reconstruct 2000 East (highlighted in red dashed line below) from the intersection at Parley’s Canyon 
Boulevard to the city limit with Millcreek. The pavement surface, sidewalks, curb, and gutter will be upgraded, 
and a new street design will help us meet the Salt Lake City’s complete streets ordinance and long-range 
master plans. A new roundabout will be constructed at the intersection of Parleys Canyon Boulevard and 2000 
East. Other improvements include a new water line and storm drain, piping to close the open ditch, upgraded 
crosswalks, and a multiuse pathway (shown in blue). Construction will be completed by late 2020.

This investment is valued at $3 million and is funded via impact fees and the streets reconstruction bond, 
which is part of the Funding Our Future initiative, approved by voters in 2018.

Email “Updates” to 2000East@slcgov.com to receive notifications about our progress until we reach 
project completion.

Contact Information
Email: 2000east@slcgov.com
Jena Carver, P.E., Transporation Engineer: 801-535-6694
Adan Carrillo, MBA, MST, Public Involvement Manager: 801-535-6251
Josh Thompson, P.E., Construction Project Engineer: 801-535-6177
Social Media: @SLCmoves | #2000EastSLC
https://www.slc.gov/mystreet
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